
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/11/2017 2:09:57 PM
Subject: RE: Denise Collins

Yes and I have already spoken to her. We are working with the Ofc on Aging to help find resources in her area to help 
them get back on their feet.
 
L-
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 2:08 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Denise Collins
 
Have you received a vm from Denise Collins?
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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